Reappointment of Board Members to the
Northern Ireland Fishery Harbour
Authority

Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs Minister Andrew Muir has announced
the reappointment of the following members of the Northern Ireland Fishery
Harbour Authority (NIFHA) for a further two years.

Hospital Network consultation date
extended

The Health Minister has announced an extension to the closing date of the
consultation on the reconfiguration framework for hospitals.

Publication of ‘DVA Monthly Tests
Conducted Statistics — November 2024’

The ‘DVA Monthly Tests Conducted Statistics — November 2024’ report, is now
available.

Muir welcomes measures to support the
eradication of Bovine Viral Diarrhoea

(BVD

Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs Minister, Andrew Muir, MLA, has
announced the launch of new measures to support efforts to eradicate Bovine
Viral Diarrhoea (BVD) in cattle.
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Health and Care Services over
Christmas and New Year

The Department of Health is encouraging the public to be aware of services
available over the holiday period to ensure you get the right care at the
right time in the right place.
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